
Grand Council Sendoff Dinner/Comedy Show! 
 

The Brothers going to Grand Council  are planning a casual dinner at Chuy’s, 

July 18 at 8:30 pm, in Atlanta, Georgia and attending a comedy show right 

afterword at Atlanta Improv at 10:15pm featuring the star of Sabrina the 

Teenage Witch and host of the Biggest Loser Caroline Rhea!.  

Getting tickets in advance are recommended and please sign up on the word doc 

in this email to RSVP! 

Please contact WAL: Brother David Kim at 678-520-1930 or 

david364@uga.edu with any questions/comments/concerns. 

 

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Alpha Iota’s 2014-2015 Scrapbook 
 

Alpha Iota’s 2014-2015 Worthy Prelate Brother 

Hyun Kim has completed the 2014-2015 scrapbook 

for Alpha Iota. Brother Hyun Kim has always been 

known as one of the most creative collegiate 

Brothers and the scrapbook will be proudly displayed 

during Grand Council and shown to the collegiate 

Brothers at retreat this year.  The scrapbook shows 

all the amazing events Alpha Iota has been doing 

through pictures and captions to describe each event.   

 

 

 

Phi DeltaChi-Alpha Iota      May 2015 

 

 Grand Council Sendoff Dinner/Comedy Show- July 18  

 GRAND COUNCIL- August 4-8 

 SUMMER RETREAT– Aug 10-12 

 RUSH DATES- August 20, 26, 31 / PINNING CEREMONY- SEPTEMBER 11 

 ALUMNI MEETING / HOMECOMING TAILGATE- October 17 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS!!!  
 

 Caption describing 
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BROTHER GOING TO GRAND COUNCIL SPOTLIGHT  

Brother Jaqueline “Snips” Liu 

 

 

 

Alpha Iota# 1023 –  Social co-chair: Spring 2015 

    Brother of the Year: 2014-2015  

                                 WMA: 2015-2016,  

 

Why I decided to go to Grand Council: I wanted to connect 

with Brothers from other chapters and get away from the 

“bubble” of Alpha Iota. Furthermore, I want to see the 

differences between the chapters and use what I learn from 

them to help Alpha Iota grow. 

 

What I learned most from my experience with PDC: I used to 

be someone who would only stay in her bubble and never 

leave it. Through PDC, I learned that I can not only connect 

with people who are very unlike me but also want to connect 

with them and have fun doing so!  

 

What I learned as social co-chair: I learned patience and 

how to manage both people and time. 

 

What direction I would like to take Alpha Iota as WMA: I 

would like to make Alpha Iota the golden standard of PDC 

chapters by initiating active, passionate brothers that are the 

cream of the pharmacy crop! 

 

 

Brothers from left to right:  

Brothers Youn Jeoung, Shaily 

Doshi, Carolyn Le and David Kim 

at  Big Little Reveal 2014 

Message from the WAL concerning  

Grand Council 2015: 

 

Hello alumni Brothers! The 14 Brothers going to Grand 

Council are extremely excited for the trip, getting to 

know more about our fraternity, and bringing back 

fresh ideas.  

 

If you would like to help send us to Grand Council 

donate here http://www.pdcuga.com/donate/ or 

contact me directly at david364@uga.edu or 678-

520-1930 if you would like to donate another way!  

 

AAAE, 

Brother David Kim AI #1020 

2015-2016 Alpha Iota WAL 
 

 

 

Brother Jason Flanders (left) and 

Brother Jacqueline Liu (right) at 

Big Little Reveal 2013 

http://www.pdcuga.com/donate/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

                      
 

 

 

Alumni Spotlight 

Brother Jessica “Care Bear” Chen 

Alpha Iota# 956 – WMA 2012-2013 

Recently finished a PGY1 at Piedmont Healthcare  

Favorite aspect of PDC: I really enjoyed the professional 

aspect of PDC. I liked doing the food bank that PDC does 

each year, bingo night and adopt a highway. I loved it 

when the fraternity came together to do something for the 

community. 

Why I rushed PDC:  I did my undergraduate degree in 

Biology at UGA and loved my undergraduate sorority. I 

looked at the various fraternities which were availible and 

knew that PDC was the fraternity that I wanted to be 

involved in. 

What type of environment I think PDC should have: I believe 

that PDC should foster an environment where Brothers feel 

like true Brothers. The relationship part of PDC is extremely 

important. It should be an environment where Brothers want 

to come back and feel comfortable.  

What I learned as WMA: I learned to stick to my guns and be 

as organized as possible. Being WMA and a Brother of PDC 

also made me a stronger leader. Even if I couldn’t make 

everyone happy I learned to listen to people and work with 

them if it was possible. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Brother To-My Dinh (Left) and 

Jessica Chen (Right) at PDC 

Summer Retreat 2011 

Brothers at the Spring 2015 Food Bank Brothers at SERO 2015 


